
Date of next meeting noted. 
 
11 The Group noted that the next meeting would take place on Tuesday, 15th 
February 2021 at 10.00am. 
 
 
Chair’s remarks. 
 
12 Having heard the Chair advise that Norrie Lyttle would shortly be retiring from 
his post of Committee Services Manager, Glasgow City Council, the Cabinet thanked 
Norrie for his commitment and contribution to the work of this Cabinet and wished 
him well for the future. 
 


